
 

INVITATION TO QUOTE 
 
CITY OF FORT ST. JOHN –  
NORTH PEACE ARENA CONCRETE PROJECT 
 

Contract documents, contract drawings and any reference material for this 
project only will be distributed electronically in digital format through the 
tendering website at https://fortstjohn.bidsandtenders.ca/. Information 
will be available online on or after July 17, 2024. 

 

Tenders are scheduled to close on July 31, 2024 at 2:00:00 PM local time 
through the tendering website at https://fortstjohn.bidsandtenders.ca/. 
Tenders received by other methods will not be accepted 
 

The work to be undertaken generally consists of, but is not limited to, the 
following: 

 

• Remove trees and flower beds on west end of building 

• Remove all paver stones from the walkways around the building  

• Prepare walkways for concrete with 10 mm rebar and 4” concrete and 
broom finish 

• Walkway on east end of building to be widened to 7’ 
 

All inquiries should be directed to: City of Fort St. John, Curtis Redpath, Civic 

Properties Manager, credpath@fortstjohn.ca. 

 

mailto:credpath@fortstjohn.ca

